IMPORTANT NOTICE

Change of Dates for Oral & Practical Examination

This is to inform all candidates that the Oral and Practical
Examination for the Boiler Operation Engineer's Examination
2025, previously scheduled for September 24th, 25th, and 26th,
has been postponed due to a technical issue.

The new tentative dates for the examination are now October
29th, 30th, and 31st, 2025.

The results of the written and drawing examinations will be
published soon on the website. The exact time and place for the
oral and practical examinations will also be notified later on the
official website www.fabkerala.gov.in.

We apologize for any inconvenience.




